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Re:  Appeal for Property at 927 Desoto Street West 

 

Dear Tasha Fierro: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on May 28, 2024, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 

1:30 p.m. in room 330 City Hall/Courthouse to discuss work plan and deadlines based on Fire 

Inspection orders. Inspection is to be done on or before July 5, 2024. 

 

Additionally, your hearing for your proposed tax assessment for the property was continued to 

Tuesday, July 14 16, 2024 via phone between 9 and 11 am for further discussion. The current 

recommendation is to reduce assessment from $6,734 to $3,387 and make payable over 5 years. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 
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Sarah Bono – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 


